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PROVIDER ALERT 
Fee Schedule Updates 

Jan. 1, 2022 
 

 
Dear Provider, 

 
Please see the Optum Idaho Medicaid fee schedule, effective Jan. 1, 2022, which is linked within the separate 
Provider Alert email you received on Jan. 3, 2022. The fee schedule is not posted to Optum’s website, it is 
only available from the email you received separately. 
 
The fee schedule has been updated to include Mileage Reimbursement for Respite services. No other 
changes have been made to rates or codes.  
 
Achievement in Clinical Excellence (ACE) providers will receive their fee schedule via email from their Provider 
Relations Advocates. 
 
Please call your Provider Relations Advocate or email optum_idaho_network@optum.com, if you have any 
questions. 
 
Thank you,  
 
The Optum Idaho Team 
 

Alert Summary: This alert includes information about Optum Idaho’s Medicaid Fee Schedule, effective Jan. 
1, 2022. 
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